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Minutes of the Special Meeting of BREAMORE PARISH COUNCIL 

Held in Hulse Hall on Monday 16th October 2017 at 7.30pm 
 

1. PRESENT: Cllr Lynne Aggas in the Chair, Cllrs Stefanie Lynne Heyck, Peter Turner, Michael Hulse, 
Paul Harling and Hilary Bowen with Vicky Eden (Clerk) in attendance. 

 

2. APOLOGIES: No apologies received. 
 

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST: No declarations of interest declared. 
 

4. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: No members of the public were present. 
 

5. PLANNING MATTERS: 
 

Planning Application Received: The Clerk advised the following planning application to 
the Council: 

 

APPLICATION NO: 17/11320 
TYPE: Full Planning Permission 
SITE: CHERRY TREE COTTAGE, THE MARSH, BREAMORE SP6 2EJ 
DESCRIPTION: Extension to existing outbuilding to provide car port; gravel turning area 
APPLICANT: Mr & Mrs Tollman 
COMMENTS DEADLINE: 18th October 2017 

 

After a short discussion, the following recommendation was RESOLVED: 
 

PAR3: We recommend PERMISSION, for the reasons listed below: 
 

This application will enhance the Marsh by encouraging residents to keep vehicles  
within the curtilage of the property and the scale of the proposal is appropriate. 

 

The Clerk is to advise New Forest District Council (NFDC) accordingly. 
 

6. DONATION TO HULSE HALL: A written request had been received for a donation towards the 
insurance costs of Hulse Hall. After a short discussion, the following recommendation was RESOLVED: 
 

The Parish Council is to forward a donation of £500 towards the insurance costs of Hulse Hall. 
 

7. FINANCE: 
 

Expenditure: 
 

In accordance with item 6, the Council RESOLVED for the following cheque to be drawn  
up: 

 

Cheque  
Number     

Payee Details 
TOTAL  
COST 

000391 Hulse Hall Donation towards insurance 2017-2018 £500.00 
 

There being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.40pm 
 

Contact details: Clerk: Vicky Eden, 24 Lyster Road, Fordingbridge, SP6 1QY 
Email: parish.clerk@breamore.gov.uk Tel: 01425 655707 (normal working hours only please) 
 

Minutes, including appendices and other documentation, can also be found on our website: 
www.breamore.gov.uk 
 

These are draft minutes until approved at the next meeting 


